
Dear Students 

 

The Career and Personal Counseling Centre is organising a webinar on ' Developing 

Strategies for Academic Success' on Monday, 30th November, 2020 from 3.30 pm to 

4.30 pm.  

The webinar will enable you to set goals, make schedules, discover suitable study 

styles and learn different methods of studying. 

We hope that you will participate and learn effective techniques to succeed in your 

exams! 

 

 

 
 


